
 

 

 

 

 

 

Government General Degree College, Tehatta 

Tehatta, Nadia- 741160 
 

Notice 

 

No. 298                      Date: 16/09/2023 

 

All the ex-students of our college are hereby informed that a meeting will be held on 

21/09/2023 at 3 p.m. in the college seminar hall to discuss about the formation of 

our college Alumni Association. Participation by our ex-students in the said meeting 

is highly desirable. 

 
 

 

                

               

             

    

 

(Dr. Sibsankar Pal) 

Officer-In-Charge 

Govt. Genreral Degree College, Tehatta 


